Sacred Heart Ladies Club Newsletter

November, December & January 2017/18

Greetings from the President:

I would like to thank all the Ladies that participated at our Tea Luncheon. We had outstanding entertainment from "The Red Ribbon Choir" as well as creative tea pot arrangements for the raffle.

At our General Meeting in September, Fr. Colin was our guest speaker. He shared his thoughts about the Sacraments and answered any questions we had.

The recent Fall Dinner was a huge success thanks to all of you who attended. I would like to especially thank all of the volunteers that helped with the set up and clean up, those who cooked the delicious meal, and donations of the raffle prizes which made our dinner event into a fun evening.

On Sunday, November 19, we will hold our first Bake Sale of the year and offer everyone in our church tasty treats! These three fundraisers will help support our Thanksgiving and Christmas donations to the community.

Please mark your calendars and join us for our next General Meeting on Wednesday, December 13, at 5:00 pm in the church hall. The Ladies Club will provide sandwiches and each attendee is asked to bring your favorite salad or dessert. We will enjoy "Playing Card Bingo" which is played for prizes. We will be taking reservations. Please call Maryanne at 274-2810.

Happy Holidays to all!

Patti Page



Angel Tree Program

Please watch for the "Angel Christmas Tree" which will be set up again in the vestibule of the church. The Angel Tree program provides holiday gifts for children ages 0 to 17 living in Amador County whose families are financially stressed.

There will be tags to remove which will have information on the child you have chosen to help this Christmas. Last year, they asked that the gifts **NOT be wrapped** to help them determine if the gift was age-appropriate, etc. The gifts from Sacred Heart were given to children in our area. Any help you can give will be greatly appreciated.

2017-2018 Officers

Patti Page, President 274-2748

Marianne Pantle, Vice-president 274-4217

Karen Huss, Treasurer 274-6461

Joyce Gonsalves Recording Secretary 274-2829

Leen Breesch Corresponding Secretary 274-4123

Mia Huss, Membership 274-6461

Penny Dominici, Historian 304-0606

Maureen Curran, Raffle 274-4454

Elaine Riddle, Spiritual 274-4318

Maryanne Pulley Publicity-274-2810

Peggy Dehn, Refreshments 274-0971



Sacred Heart Ladies Club Newsletter

Page 2



<u>November 19th</u>, after Mass, Bake Sale, Outside Church

<u>December 13th</u>, **5:00** pm, Potluck & Playing Card Bingo, Church Hall

February 11th, after Mass, Pancake Breakfast, Church Hall - more information to follow at a later date.

February 14^{th} , 6:30 p.m., Lenten Retreat, Church Hall Followed by a General Meeting

February 25th, Hospitality Sunday after Mass



November 13-Jeanne Burnett November 24-Mia Huss November 24-Marion Smylie November 27-Linda Lish

December 23=Jeanne Hooten

January 13-Loretta Holy January 17-Dolores Larrigan January 24-Tacy Rouen

HOLIDAY MEETING

Date: December 13, 2017

Time: 5:00 pm
Place: Church Hall



PLAYING CARD BINGO! and Pot Luck --Everyone is Invited--

Please bring a salad or dessert to share. Subway Sandwiches and a beverage will be provided.

This is the meeting we celebrate Christmas so we ask that you bring gloves/scarves/socks/hats to donate to the homeless shelter.

If you would like to attend, please call Maryanne at 274-2810 or e-mail s_h_bulletins@yahoo.com bu December 8th.

People are often unreasonable, irrational, and selfcentered. Forgive them anyway.

If you are kind, people may accuse you of selfish, ulterior motives. Be kind anyway.

If you are successful, you will win some unfaithful friends and some genuine enemies. Succeed anyway.

If you are honest and sincere people may deceive you. Be honest and sincere anyway.

What you spend years creating, others could destroy overnight. Create anyway.

If you find serenity and happiness, some may be jealous. Be happy anyway.

The good you do today, will often be forgotten. Do good anyway. Give the best you have, and it will never be enough. Give your best anyway.

In the final analysis, it is between you and God. It was never between you and them anyway.

St. Teresa of Calcutta

Wreaths for Church

The ladies club will again be purchasing live wreaths for our church. We hope you enjoy the live greenery. Thanks to Gordon Hill Flowers for adding the decorative touches to them!





<u>Bake Sale-November 20</u> We will hold our first Bake Sale of the year on Sunday, Nov. 19th. We welcome all donations of baked goods/candy which can be dropped off before mass at the tables in front of church. If you can donate but won't be at church, please contact Patti Page at 274-2748 to make arrangements for your item to be picked up! Thanks to everyone who not only provides our items for sale, but also to everyone who makes a purchase. You help keep our ladies club an active part of our church.